
 
 
Dear House of Representatives for Oregon: 
 
I own three rentals here in Eugene which I have struggled very hard to keep during the recession.  They 
are all I have for my "retirement" years, which are now upon me.  Please don't support this destructive 
proposal, it would create requirements that are close to impossible for a small-time landlord like me to 
meet.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alexandra Gardner 
2797 Elysium Ave. 
Eugene OR 97401 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


